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To whom it may concern, 
  
I wish to make it known that I strongly object to houses being built on 
the land between  
Ulverston (Urswick Road) and Swarthmoor (Park Road) and also opposite 
Park Road,  
Garage, Swarthmoor as this is productive agricultural land and it should 
remain that  
way. 
  
Mrs Mary Jeffrey 
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